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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson

Sent: Friday, February 03, 2017 5:27 PM
To: citycouncil

Cc: Nadia Khan

Subject: FW: Washington Place approval

From: Gregory Lewinter

Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 8:41 PM
To: citycouncil

Subject: Washington Place approval

Please consider approving this project. A revitalization of Newtonville is needed Just like we see across the rest of the
state. Don't let those resistant to change prevent development and growth.

Sent from my iPad



